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We want SOS to truly confirm voter registration data from ODOT and OHA and 

require the county clerk to confirm positively they are US Citizens. The SOS has 

been negligent and illegal in their handling of voter ballots  recently and OHA can't be 

trusted with anything. We need a STRONG law with STIFF penalties for any state 

agency that commits criminal activity, especially with our ballots and election activity. 

We want to prohibit the secretary from providing voter registration information the 

secretary receives from the Department of Transportation and the Oregon Health 

Authority to a county clerk until and unless the secretary verifies that the voter is a 

United States citizen, AND we don't want the DMV giving voter privileges to anyone!!!  

(We have already caught the DMV collaborating with SOS and changing registered 

REPUBLICAN TO A DEMOCRAT STATUS on multiple occasions.  Please be sure 

you check your voter registration at least yearly!! 


